
 
 
May 23, 2022 
 
Zane Sheffield 
320 Fannin Battleground Ln 
Georgetown, Texas 78628 
 
Dear Zane, 
 
Congratulations! You have been chosen to receive the 2022 Student Heroes Award for State 
Board of Education (SBOE) District 11. You were nominated by Cathy Shaw. 
 
This is a prestigious award as you are one of only 15 students selected statewide who will 
receive this recognition for the acts of kindness, charity, and selfless service you offered  
toward others. 

A resolution will be read in your honor during the general meeting of the SBOE on June 17, 
2022. The meeting will start at 9 a.m. and will be livestreamed via this link: 
http://www.adminmonitor.com/tx/tea. You have the option to watch the 10 to15-minute reading 
of the resolution at a later time if you are not available to watch it live. 
 
Your SBOE member, Ms. Patricia Hardy, would like to personally present the award in 
coordination with your school administrators, your nominator, you and your family, at a time and 
location convenient for everyone involved.  
 
For purposes of publicity of this award program, please email by June 3, two to three photos of 
yourself or photos of you engaged in your good deeds (if you have them and your nominator has 
not included in the original submission) to heroes@tea.texas.gov. Please send us photos of your 
award presentation as they become available. We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Lenny Sanchez 
Heroes Program Coordinator 
State Board of Education Support Division 
Texas Education Agency 
 
 
cc: Nominator Cathy Shaw 
     SBOE Member Hardy 
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